

Stocks Green Primary School

Learning to Live, Living to Learn!







Children in Need

Thank you for supporting our Crazy Hair Day - we raised £ 331.68 for this very worthwhile cause.

Travelling Books Fair

This was again very successful and we have raised £450+ to spend on books for the school.

Thank you for your support.

Christmas Present Fair

The PTA are running the children's Christmas Present Fair on Thursday 3rd December in the afternoon. All classes will get an opportunity to visit the fair to buy presents for their families. Please send money for this with your child in a named purse or envelope.

Christmas Jumper Day

All pupils are invited to wear a
Christmas Jumper and Jeans on Weds
16th December. This is the day of the
school Christmas lunch and the Carol
Concert rehearsal at the church - please
could ALL children wear a coat, as we
will be walking to the church in the
morning.

Christmas Lunch

Our Christmas lunch will be on Weds 16th December.

We need to know specific numbers for catering, so please could you indicate this on the form that has been circulated by Friday 4th December. KS1 pupils are entitled to free school meals will be catered for unless you choose to opt out.

ALL KS2 pupils need to let us know whether they would like a Christmas lunch. The cost for KS2 pupils is £2:25.

Infant Production.

Tickets for the infant production go on sale on Tuesday at 3:15pm earliest.

Tickets cost £1 and the allocation is 2 tickets per family for each performance.

PTA Christmas Fair...

is on Saturday 5th December 2:00 - 4:30pm. Any help would be gratefully received. Please contact the PTA at sgpspta@gmail.com.

Carol Service

Take home all PE kits etc on Thursday 17^{th} Dec. Bags will not be required on

the last day of term - only packed lunch bags are needed.

Take Stock

The theme for the front/back cover competition for the Christmas edition of 'Take Stock' - our school magazine is 'Santa's Workshop.' Please see the separate letter being sent home on 1st December for more details.

Clubs -

A reminder that this is the last week for Judo, football/netball and KS1 and KS2 art clubs. Tag rugby, Eco club and KS1 sewing club will continue next week. Externally run clubs - First Class Football, Film makers Club, will continue to run as usual until the end of term.

Run a club...

If any volunteers are interested in running a club after school, please contact the school office. We would be interested in clubs for the following for next term:

KS2 sewing

Crafts

Chess/Games

Cookery

Singing

Computer coding/scratch etc.

Gardening - in term 4.

Gates and music room -

Thank you for your patience whilst the work has been going on to install the new gates, which is now complete. We are very pleased with the result and the added security this now provides. We request that pedestrians do not use the vehicle access - even if the gates are open, to ensure safety for everyone

and facilitate the correct operation of the sensors and electronic opening of the gates.

Lastly...

Please ensure all children have named coats in school every day. We aim go out to play even in the cold!

Pupils in Year 5 and 6, who walk home on their own need to have reflective arm bands or similar on these dark evenings.

We ask that they do not walk home alone later than 4:30 in the winter.

HAPPY CHRISTMAS TO ALL OUR FAMILIES ...
FROM ALL THE STAFF AT STOCKS
GREEN SCHOOL

TERM 3 BEGINS ON MONDAY WAS JANUARY